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Ms. Wallace began her work for DCS in 2021, meeting virtually with scholars as they 

brainstormed and wrote their personal statements and supplemental essays. She 

continues this work today, in addition to supporting scholars with the college 

application process.  

 

Ms. Wallace has always been passionate about writing and storytelling. She began 

teaching in 2010 and has worked in both higher education and independent high 

schools. She spent many years directing plays and musicals. Serving as a guide to 

students as they craft a believable world under imaginary circumstances with 

confidence has been some of the most rewarding work that she has done. When  

 

Ms. Wallace began working with students on their college essays she fell in love with the 

process. The scholars of DCS have been some of the most humble, hardworking, and 

respectful students she has ever collaborated with. Ms. Wallace loves every step of the 

writing process, from the early brainstorming to the editing and polishing. She 

encourages scholars to write their truth, listen to their heart, and find joy in the work. 

She looks forward to supporting the scholars in every step of the college application 

process, from research to application to commitment.  

Ms. Wallace earned a bachelor’s degree in Spanish and Theatre from The University of 

New Hampshire and an MFA from Virginia Commonwealth University in Theatre 

Pedagogy. She and her family live at George School in Newtown, PA. She loves making 

granola, writing letters, traveling to Maine, and being outside.  


